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Circular No. MAMS/2023-24/80                                                  December 26, 2023 
 

Dear parents and students 
 
This is to acknowledge with thanks, the valuable contribution of the students and the 

kind co-operation extended by all the parents during the preparation of Annual Day 

as well as on the day of celebration of PANCHTATVA - the Annual Day and Prize 

Distribution Ceremony held on December 23, 2023.  

 

The entire function was a great success and was admired by one and all. Indeed, such 

a grand success would not have been possible without the active participation of the 

students and the co-operation rendered by the parents. 

 

I express my sincere gratitude to all of you and look forward to your consistent support 

in future too.   

 

Wishing you and your family a blessed and Happy New Year 2024! 

 
 

With regards and best wishes 

Dr Pratibha Kohli 

Principal 

 
 

 
 
 


